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Year 3 Outdoor Classroom/River Walk, Tuesday 30th October 2018
Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers,

As part of our outdoor classroom, we will be visiting the River Gissage in the morning, as part of our new river topic Flow.
We are looking for 7 volunteers who would be happy to accompany us on our trip. We will be leaving shortly after 9 and returning in time for lunch. If you would like to kindly come with us on this visit, please return the slip below before Tuesday 9th October, confirming your offer of help.
We will be sending further details about the day at the end of next week.
The Year 3 Team
------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name of child:







Class:

I am able to help with the river trip on Tuesday 30th October 2018.

Signed:

Print name:
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